
 
 

 

• Indigenous Veterans Day, observed on 

November 8, acknowledges the unique 

contributions and sacrifices 

made by Indigenous soldiers.  

• This day highlights the bravery 

and commitment of Indigenous 

veterans, who have served 

with distinction despite facing 

historical and ongoing challenges.   

 

 

• Our Remembrance Day ceremony on Nov 8th 

was beautiful! Thank you to those that were 

able to attend!   

• A big thank you goes out to Mrs. Melvin and 

Mrs. Tenwolde and their classes for organizing 

a beautiful event!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOV 11TH WAS REMEMBRANCE DAY 

NOV 8TH WAS INDIGENOUS VETERANS DAY  



 
 

 

• You can order school clothing from 

SchoolCash online.   

• Our school website car.hrce.ca has more 

information.   

 

  
 

• Please send your child with the PROPER 

outdoor gear for the day. We go outside 

in the rain, snow, and sun. 

• Layers are a great way to ensure your 

child is warm or cool enough during 

school. 

• ALL students should have extra 

clothing packed (yes, even grade 6s ) 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DRESS FOR THE WEATHER! 

SCHOOL CLOTHING ORDERS CLOSE NOV 13TH 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/


 
 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES – NOVEMBER 


